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PUBLIC NOTICE

March 11, 2020

Pursuant to the Municipalities Act, in subsection 201.3 the Town of Norris Point hereby gives notice of intention to dispose of the Towns infrastructure located at Neddies Harbour Boat launch property;                           1-3 Boat Launch Road.
The Town of Norris Point intends to transfer the existing property to the Norris Point Harbour Authority for future public use. 
All inquiries related to this notice should be directed in writing to the town office before March 20, 2020.

Norris Point Town Office
174 Main St.
PO Box 119
Norris Point, NL
A0K 3V0
email: info@norrispoint.ca
Thank You,
Norris Point Council							 
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